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 Accidental shooting 
Adams County, Colo.  On July 15th, 2017, at 1217pm, The Adams County Sheriff’s Office received a call of 
an accidental shooting that occurred at451 E. 58th Avenue, during the Tanner Gun Show. A vendor, who 
was setting up there space, had a gun discharge and strike another employee. That employee was 
transported to a local hospital and is being treated for non-life threatening injury. 

 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office detective division is investigating. 
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